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October 13, 2011
Via FEDEX
Senate Committee on Homeland Security

Senator Joseph Lieberman

Chairman of the Senate Committee on Homeland Security

706 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510


Re: Blocking and Seizure of vehicles by Office of Foreign Asset Control and Customs and Border Protections

Dear Senator Lieberman,

The attached letter is for your review and consideration.  It is being sent to you because your Committee’s oversight authority extends to some facet in the disputed matter.  Accordingly, I am bringing it to your attention so that you may take whatever action necessary to look into the matter and to, perhaps, prevent such failures from recurring.  The hundreds of vehicles seized by Agents of the Treasury and Customs and Border Protection have substantial monetary value whose seizure or loss has resulted in scores of jobs being lost, wages unearned and a general sense of governmental betrayal of innocent Americans who were doing nothing more than earning an honest living.  I hope that you and your committee will give this matter due attention. 





Sincerely,






Haytham Faraj, Esq.
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